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Voting by mail is one of the best things about Oregon public function. It gives 

everyone the chance to participate, thinking through their decision, not miss work, it 

allows disabled people and young mothers with tiny babies and old people and 

everyone else to participate. There are too many efforts to suppress the vote and this 

is one of them. I absolutely oppose this bill and I hope we don’t even consider 

passing it.  


